
WARREN CITY COUNCIL 
BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING   
DECEMBER 13, 2021 – 6:00 PM 

OPENING OF MEETING 
Mayor Cashman presided over the December 13, 2021, public hearing regarding the proposed 
2022 Municipal Budget and called the hearing to order at 6:00 PM.    

ROLL CALL
Council members present were: Mayor Maurice Cashman, Kimberly Exley, Gregory Fraser, Philip 
Gilbert, Douglas Hearn, and John Wortman. Paul Giannini was absent. Members of City Staff 
present were Nancy Freenock, City Manager (via Zoom); Jessicca Byler, Acting Finance Officer; 
Michael Holtz, DPW Director; David Krogler, Fire Chief; Teena Leary, Assistant City Clerk; and 
Joseph Sproveri, Chief of Police.  

VISITORS 
● David Wortman: Mayor Elect
● Jared Villella: Council Member Elect 
● Wendy McCain: Council Member Elect
● Andy Close: YourDailyLocal Reporter (via Zoom) 
● Josh Cotton: Times Observer Reporter 

There being no members of the public present and wishing to make comment, the hearing was 
adjourned.  


